REPUBLIC OF BULGARIA

MINISTRY OF ENVIRONMENT AND WATER

OBOC-47-32
05.03.2025, Sofia

Subject: Investment proposal for , Construction of a facility for additional technical water
supply to Kozloduy NPP - Cold Canal 2* under Article 3 of the Convention on Environmental
Impact Assessment (EIA) in a transboundary context

DEAR MINISTER FECHET,

A procedure for the above-mentioned investment proposal was initiated in 2014, for which
you have been notified by the Ministry of Environment and Water of the Republic of Bulgaria
with letter ref. No OBOC-62/29.08.2014. With letter ref. No. 4683/AK/13.10.2014 Romania
has expressed its intention to participate in the EIA procedure. The mentioned procedure was
terminated by Decision No 9-11/2024 of the Minister of Environment and Water.

With this letter, I inform you of the initiation by Kozloduy NPP EAD of the procedure for the
same investment proposal, which is subject to a procedure to determine the need of an EIA.

H.E. Mircea FECHET

Minister of Environment, Water and Forests of Romania
12 Libertatii Blvd.,

Sector 5, Bucharest, Romania
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In accordance with Article 3 of the Convention on EIA in a transboundary context, please find
enclosed herewith a notification form concerning an investment proposal for ,, Construction
of a facility for additional technical water supply to Kozloduy NPP - Cold Canal 2.

Please inform us of your intention to participate in the EIA procedure within 30 days from the
date of receipt of this letter.

Annex: Notification under Article 3 of the EIA Convention in electronic format (CD)

Yours sincerely,

Manol Genov

Minister of Environ’ceryd Water




